From: Charlie Fisher

Sent: Monday, 16 May 2022 1:44 PM
To: Stephen Dadd; Portfolio Committee 4; Elena Krtovski
Subject: RE: Long term sustainability and future of the timber and forest products industry -

Post-hearing responses - 5 April 2022

Hi Lauren

| have reviewed my part of the transcript and can confirm it is accurate. In response to the question from Justin
Field.

Mr JUSTIN FIELD: Sorry, gentlemen, that I could not be there yesterday. I wo
come down. I am just at Milton. I will have to make the trip down later this month if I can
look at your site. Thank you for your evidence today. Am I right in saying that you are cur
with your hardwood contracts with Forestry Corporation?

CHARLIE FISHER: I do not believe we are, but I would have to take that on n

The Eden hardwood contracts with Forestry Corporation are not in Force Majeure.

Regards,

Charlie Fisher
Regional Manager
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